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Session Week 4

THE SENATOR'S CORNER

We’'re officially halfway through the
legislative session! This week, we had
the honor of welcoming local
firefighters to Tallahassee, recognizing
their dedication to keeping our
communities safe. We also saw
progress on key legislation, with SB 106
passing on the Senate floor.
Additionally, we were pleased to host
the Chamber of Southwest Florida,
engaging in important discussions
about the future of our region. With
several weeks still ahead, we remain
committed to working on behalf of our
constituents and advancing policies
that make a difference!
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THE NEWS
Ten bills were presented in their
committees this week.

1. SB 28: Relief of Darline Angervil and
J.R. by the South Broward Hospital
District

2.SB 30: Relief of the Estate of M.N. by
the Broward County Sheriff’s Office

3.SB 68: Health Facilities Authorities

4.SB 106: Exploitation of Vulnerable
Adults

5.SB 676: Minimum Wage
Requirements

6.SB 866: Anchoring Limitation Area

7.SB 878: Probation for Misdemeanor
Offenses

8.SB 1210: Traffic Infractions Resulting
in a Crash with Another Vehicle

9.SB 1604: Corrections

10.5SB 1828: Trespass

NEXT WEEK

As we move into the second half of the
legislative session, budget negotiations
are officially underway! We’re working on
several key projects to ensure funding for
important initiatives across the state.
Meanwhile, more bills are making their way
to the Senate floor, and we look forward to
continued debate and progress on policies
that will benefit our communities. Stay
tuned as we push forward in these final
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